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Keeping busy in the garden at Lulworth House Residential Care
Home

We've been enjoying the lovely weather recently at Lulworth House Residential Care Home and keeping ourselves busy

filling up our pool for feet paddling, watering the garden plants and looking after our wonderful bunnies. 

And of course, we always enjoy keeping up with all the sing alongs and birthday parties! Our lovely residents Sue and Allan both

enjoyed birthdays recently and we had fun celebrating with them both.

We also gave lots of support to the England football team in the Euro 2020 tournament. Popcorn and cheerleading took place in

our garden to get behind our lads! Well done to all our players, who did so well.

And every Thursday we hold our coffee morning meetings, where we engage ourselves in conversation about life at

Lulworth House and make suggestions about how we can continually develop and improve – all over a nice cup of tea or coffee and a

slice of cake of course!
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Supporting the football and enjoying our coffee morning

 

 


